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Oregon Legislators, 

 

Do not pass HB 238 A.  

 

This proposed bill is a violation of peoples Constitutional Fourth Amendment Civil 

Right: “The right of the people to be secure in their persons, houses, papers, and 

effects, against unreasonable searches and seizures, shall not be violated, and no 

Warrants shall issue, but upon probable cause, supported by Oath or affirmation, and 

particularly describing the place to be searched, and the persons or things to be 

seized.” 

 

This amendment clearly states that the people have the right to not be unreasonably 

searched without a warrant for probable cause. It must be assumed that the “drones” 

or Unmanned Aerial Vehicles used by law enforcement agencies may have the ability 

to search/record with cameras and listen/record audio. Law enforcement agencies 

are armed, have personnel fitness requirements, and access to trained canines. Law 

enforcement should continue do its job with its current tool sets, instead of seeking to 

bypass our court system and infringing on the people’s fourth amendment rights by 

using surveillance technology at will. 

 

Do not continue to infringe upon the people's Constitutional Human and Civil Rights. 


